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July 7, 2021 
 
 
J. Stanford 
Director, Climate Change, Environment and Waste Management 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on July 6, 2021 resolved: 
 
That, the following actions be taken with respect to the 5th Report of the Advisory 
Committee on the Environment, from its meeting held on June 2, 2021: 
 
a) clause 2.1 BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration for consideration; it being noted 
that clause 2.1 reads as follows: 
 
"That the City of London Municipal Council BE ASKED to request that the Government of 
Ontario place an interim cap of 2.5 megatonnes per year on the greenhouse gas pollution 
from Ontario’s gas-fire power plants and develop and implement a plan to phase-out all 
gas-fired electricity generation by 2030 to help Ontario and the City of London meet their 
climate targets; it being noted that 28 other municipalities have previously made this 
request of the provincial government; it being further noted that the presentation, as 
appended to the Agenda and a verbal delegation from J. Gibbons, Ontario Clean Air 
Alliance, with respect to Ontario's Growing Climate Crisis, were received."; and, 
 
b) clauses 1.1, 3.1 to 3.4, inclusive, 4.1 and 4.2, inclusive, BE RECEIVED for information. 
(4.2/10/PEC) 
 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/pm 

 
 
 
 

cc: Advisory Committee on the Environment 
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